- > -----Original Message-----> From: (null) JOHNSON
- Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2023 5:00 PMTo: Rahman, Corrine < crahman@london.ca</li>Subject: [EXTERNAL] Homeless shelter

>

- > Hello Corrine
- > I am writing a quick message to say that as a resident of 20 Fox hollow we are nervous and upset by the homeless shelter proposal across the street from us. > We had a Break in at our home last summer. They came in from the ravine and over our fence. The items stolen were booze money and a search through our medicine cabinet. All jewelry electronics were left untouched. Some of our personal items (passports, marriage certificate, birth certificate and old credit cards) that were in a small fire box that was missing were found in a homeless man's backpack at Sherwood Forest mall and others were found on Brandy lane that were clearly pulled out of dirty water. (Ravine) everything was slow and expensive to replace We highly suspect this was done by a homeless person in the area because we saw him around on our cameras around that time. We also have had people run through our backyard and over the fence to the ravine through the night which was evident by tracks in the snow. > I know that doesn't mean they are all criminals but I don't feel good about a bunch of junkies being invited to live right across the street and all the trouble that brings. We are all still nervous every single time we leave our home and that is not going to be better with a hub across the street.
- > That's my two cents on the proposal.
- > Thanks for your time
- > Stacey Johnson